
 
From: Anthony Ambrosio <aambrosio@fau.edu> 
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 4:35 PM 
To: Andrea Miller <millera@fau.edu>; Gerald Sim <gsim@fau.edu> 
Subject: Approval of DIG 2021 Digital Culture 

  

Dr. Miller, 

 
The proposed 3-credit IFP course "DIG 2021 Digital Culture" has been approved by the Core Curriculum 
Committee (CCC) for inclusion into the Society and Human Behavior IFP foundation area.  The CCC 
approved the course on November 13, 2020.  Attach this confirmation email to the New Course 
Approval form upon submission to UUPC. 

 
Please submit a copy of the executed Undergraduate Programs New Course Proposal form to me once 
the course completes final approval. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 
Dr. Anthony Ambrosio, Ph.D. 
Director of Assessment, Undergraduate Studies 
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